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Dear Pastors and Friends, 

                                           Lord’s Return Is Getting Closer 

     This is a New Year closer to our Lord’s return for His chosen few out of every nation 

and race.  “The Lord is not slack concerning His promise, as some men count slackness; 

but it is longsuffering to us-ward, not willing that any should perish, but that all should 

come to repentance.”  II Peter 3:9 

     There is very little time to do what we can before it is too late.  Mexico is getting 

very dangerous for Missionaries to work.  Please pray for all the Missionaries and their 

families as they labor on their field of service.   

      Here in the USA, the high schools are demanding that the students receive a Micro-

chip in their right hand, between the thumb and first finger. The people who are in 

charge of doing this are telling the students that if they refuse, they can go to jail or 

leave the school and attend home schooling.  This is the path of the new Obama’s health 

care law.  Sound Familiar? The rapture is just around the corner.  We must get busy.  

Time is running out.  Can we sit idle or just pretend that nothing is happening and will 

happen? “I must work the works of him that sent me, while it is day: the night cometh, 

when no man can work”  John 9:4 

                         New Church Membership and New Converts 

     We have changed our membership to Faith Orthodox Baptist Church in San Antonio, 

Texas.  Bro. Juan Lopez is Pastor.  This is the church that my parents, Sydney and 

Dorothy Johnson, started in 1944 before our family went to the mission field in 1956.  

We felt it was the Lord’s will for us to make this change to the Hispanic church where we 

can be more active in the Lord’s work locally. 

       We are going to miss Pastor Keen and church family.  They have been so kind to us 

through the years; in the good and bad times. May the Lord bless and reward them for 

their love and support to us.  God bless you!!  We will be praying for you and we love you!! 

        There have been some new converts.  Seven are to be baptized with 3 or 4 in one 

family.  We praise the Lord for this blessing!!!! 

                                              Thanks for Prayers and Support 

     We want to take this time to thank each one of you for your prayers and financial 

support.  It would not be possible for all of this to happen with out your prayers and 

support. Only in Heaven will we know the rewards.  May God bless you all. 

                                                                               YOUR MISSIONARIES, 

 

                                                  TED AND KARIN JOHNSON 



                                                 

                                                        
   

 

                                                                                                           


